To Tloyd's Register of Shipping, London.
ﬁéar girs,
Regarding S/T. "Fossur" of Trangisvaag.

Oon request of the owner I vent to Skéla to test the Boiler
on the said ship. The boiler has on an earlier accasion been
electrical welded, =s mentioned in my Report dated February the
4th 1948, This welding was sfarted te leak a little, therefore it '
was decided to cut the welding away and make a new welding. }
After the welding the boiler was tested to 180 1lbs per
square inch. The boiler was found to be tight.
The boiler will have to be inspected again not later than
July 1949.
Thorshavn July the 12th 1¢48
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